
 
 
 
Consultation Process on Proposed Amendments to the Occupational Health and Safety Authority 
Act, (Chapter 424 of the Laws of Malta) 
 
The Ministry for Public Works and Planning and the Occupational Health and Safety Authority have 
launched a consultation process on proposed amendments to Chapter 424 of the Laws of Malta – the 
Occupational Health and Safety Authority Act of 2000.  
 
These amendments are intended to ensure that the structures which make up OHSA are better 
defined and serve their purpose by strengthening the necessary internal and operational checks and 
balances. The amendments will also bring about more compliance amongst duty holders through an 
adequate system of deterrents and speedier recourse to justice, while promoting meaningful social 
partner participation and involvement. 
 
A copy of the White Paper – A New Health and Safety at Work Act can be viewed and/or downloaded 
from this link. 
 
Any person or entity who wishes to make any comments on the proposed amendments is invited to 
do so by contacting the Occupational Health & Safety Authority (OHSA) at 17, Edgar Ferro Street, Pietà 
PTA 1533 or by email at ohsa@ohsa.mt. 
 
The deadline for submissions is Friday, 9th June 2023. 
 

https://www.ohsa.mt/sites/default/files/2023-04/WhitePaper-A-New-Health-and-Safety-at-Work-Act.pdf
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